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Please find attached submission by the Northland Regional Council on the Proposed NPS for
Highly Productive Land. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss
 
Ngā mihi

Justin Murfitt
Resource Management – Strategic Policy Specialist
Northland Regional Council  »  Te Kaunihera ā rohe o Te Taitokerau
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Disclaimer
Users are reminded that Northland Regional Council data is provided in good faith and is valid at the date of publication. However, data may change as additional
information becomes available. For this reason, information provided here is intended for short-term use only. Users are advised 
to check figures are still valid for any future projects and should carefully consider the accuracy/quality of information provided before using it for decisions that
concern personal or public safety. Similar caution should be applied for the conduct of business that involves monetary or opera-
tional consequences. The Northland Regional Council, its employees and external suppliers of data, while providing this information in good faith, accept no
responsibility for any loss, damage, injury in value to any person, service or otherwise resulting from its use. All data provided is in NZ 
Standard Time. During daylight saving, data is one hour behind NZ Daylight Time.

 




